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14th February 2024 
England vs Spain Women’s Football 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to attend the England 
Women’s football match against Spain on Wednesday 26th February 2025. 
 
The match will take place at Wembley Stadium and will start at 7:45pm. It is recommended 
that you arrive at least an hour before kick-off. There will be two tickets so that an adult is 
able to accompany your child.  
 
You child has been selected because they have had 100% attendance since the start of this 
academic year. They also demonstrate the school’s BRAVE values daily.  
 
Please confirm your attendance using the link below by Friday 21st February 2025. Failure to 
complete the form will result in the tickets being allocated to another family.   
 
https://forms.office.com/e/UPmFkCuiGN  
 
We hope that you can take up this fantastic opportunity with your child.  
 
Have a lovely half term,  
 
Mrs Patel,  
 
Deputy Headteacher.  
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/UPmFkCuiGN

